
 

 

 

NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

Resignation of Administrative Officer 

 

 

São Paulo, March 5, 2018 - São Martinho S.A., (herein referred to as “São Martinho” or 
“Company”), pursuant to CVM Instruction 358/2002, as amended, and to Article 26 of the Novo 
Mercado Regulation, hereby announces to its shareholders and the market that, on March 2, 2018, 
Mr. Rodrigo Tetti Garcia resigned from the position of Administrative Officer. The position will 
remain vacant. 
 

 

 

Cordially, 

 

 

Felipe Vicchiato 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 


